
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Saint Anthony Parish 
15 Church Street 

White River Junction 
Vermont 05001 

 

The Twenty-ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
October 22, 2023 

 

Reverend Fr. Cyrain G. Cabueñas 
ccabuenas2001@yahoo.com 

 

Very Rev. Msgr. John J. McDermott, J.C.L. 
Diocesan Administrator  

 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 
Weekend: Saturday     4:00 PM 

Sunday       8:30 AM 
 

Weekday: Monday & Friday 9:00 AM 
 

Holy Days: Consult the parish bulletin 
 
 

SACRAMENTS 
 

Reconciliation: Saturday from  
3:15 to 3:45 PM or by appointment. 

 

Baptism: Parents must contact the parish 
for the necessary forms at least one 
month in advance. 

 

Marriage: Couples must contact the 
parish at least six months in advance. 

PARISH CONTACTS 
 

Please contact the parish by email or phone. If we are unable to answer your call, 
please leave a message. Father is available for appointments at St. Anthony Parish on 
Monday and Friday and at St. Francis of Assisi Parish in Windsor on Tuesday and 
Thursday. The phone number at St. Francis is 802-674-2157. 
 
Telephone:    802-295-2225, ext. 3  
Email:  stanthonychurch@vermontcatholic.org  
Website: stanthony.vermontcatholic.org                        
 
Secretary: Sandra Cummings  
   
 
 
    
     

Religious Education: Diane Usher  
      Email: dmgu70@icloud.com 
 
Bulletin: Paula Roux 
      Email: pfroux88@gmail.com 
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SANCTUARY LAMPS  
 
 

will burn this week for 
 

Sr. Jeanette Lozeau, SMSH 
 

A Sanctuary Lamp burning in front of the tabernacle may be sponsored for your 
intentions. A donation to help defray the cost of the candle is appreciated, but not 

necessary. Please contact the parish office for availability. 
 

MASS SCHEDULE & INTENTIONS 
   
Saturday, October 21 4:00 PM Sr. Jeanette Lozeau, SMSH by Lionel Lozeau & Family 
Sunday, October 22 8:30 AM Seminarian Giang Vu by Knights of Columbus 
 
Monday, October 23 9:00 AM Thanksgiving to St. Anthony by J.L.D. 
Friday, October 27 9:00 AM No Mass – Father Cyrain has a meeting 
 
Saturday, October 28 4:00 PM  Alfred Guarino, Sr. by his family  
Sunday, October 29 8:30 AM The People of Saint Anthony Parish 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
  
 
  

PARISH SUPPORT 
 

Our weekly need to meet expenses:        $4,325.00 
 

    Last Week’s Collection        $3,449.00 
 

Thank you for your continued support! 

RECTORY CHAPEL 
 

The rectory chapel is now open for visits on: 
 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 
from 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS  
 
 

 Charlotte King       Diane Reilly  
Virginia Philbin  Frank Klymn     
Roger Tatro   Dianne Hopkins 
Elizabeth McArthur     Heidi Whidden 

Doug Albanese 

 

CATHOLIC MASS ON TV: Those unable to attend Sunday Mass in person due to illness or medical 
conditions may view the celebration of Mass livestreamed at:  
https://www.vermontcatholic.org/news/communication/tv-mass/ at 10:00 AM or watch televised 
Masses at:   WCAX-TV    (Channel 3)  5:30 AM   

WNNE-TV    (Channel 13)  10:00 AM      
CatholicTV Network  (Channel 166) 10:00 AM      
EWTN    (Channel 38)  8:00 AM and 12:00 PM    

Daily Mass may be found at  https://www.vermontcatholic.org/news/communication/tv-mass/  
or on CatholicTV and EWTN. 
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A MESSAGE FROM FATHER CYRAIN:  
The gospel today reminds us that we are members of God’s kingdom and citizens of 
the country in which we live, with obligations to both. As Christians, we are not only 
members of the church but also of society. Normally, allegiance to our country need 
not contradict our obedience to God. However, religion and politics do mix and 
overlap. Tensions can exist between our loyalty to God and our duty to our country, 
especially when political questions touch upon faith and morality.  
 
In these instances, we must put God and his laws first. Baptized Christians are obliged 
to bring the gospel of Jesus into every fabric of life, despite any dissent or opposition.  
 
Living in an imperfect world highlights the need for Christians in public sphere who 
are not afraid to express their fidelity to God in social and worldly affairs. We are 
chosen to be the saving hands of Christ and are called to spread the good news in 
season and out of season, and to be “lux in Domino” or light in the Lord, as the Jesuit 
founder, Ignatius of Loyola, once put it.  
 
 
MASS INTENTIONS:  If you would like to have a Mass offered for your intentions, for loved 
ones living or deceased, or for a special occasion, please contact the parish office by email, phone, 
or drop a note in the collection box. Please include the name of the person for whom the Mass 
will be offered and who is requesting the Mass. Let us know if you want a specific day or if you 
would prefer the first available Mass, weekday, or weekend. We will do our best to accommodate 
your requests. Please include your contact information if we are unable to reserve the date you 
have requested.  The customary offering is $10.00. Thank you. 
 

BISHOP’S ANNUAL APPEAL: The Appeal supports over 20 ministries 
and services throughout our diocese. If you have already received a pledge 
card in the mail, please send your gift directly to the diocese. There are 
additional brochures and pledge cards on the tables at the entrance of the 
church if you have not already received one and would like to make a gift 
to this important annual appeal. To learn more or make a gift online, 

visit: bishopsappealvt.org. As of October 11, 2023, our parish donations total $17,224.84. 
This is 47% of our parish goal of $35,032.00. 
 

THE HAVEN FOOD SHELF: The Food Shelf is open to anyone in our 
community Monday - Thursday 9:00 AM - 4:30 PM & Friday 9:00 AM - 3:00 
PM. Visit uppervalleyhaven.org/foodshelffaq/ for more information.  St. 

Anthony parish has long supported the Haven by collecting non-perishable food in the basket at the 
entrance of the church. Thanks to your contributions, we delivered 80 lbs. of food in the first week 
of October. Thank you for your generosity! 



WORLD MISSION SUNDAY 2023 IS OCTOBER 22 
 

Embrace the Pope’s Missions with "Hearts on Fire, Feet on the 
Move" this World Mission Sunday!  

Today, Pope Francis echoes the universal call of our Baptism – to be Christ's witnesses to the 
world. As we gather with global Catholics on this World Mission Sunday, our prayers and 
contributions to the Society for the Propagation of the Faith bolster the Pope's missions, enabling:  

• Over 844,000 catechists to share the faith 
• 258,540 Religious Sisters to tend to families and children  
• 38,140 seminarians to journey towards the priesthood  
• Education for 26 million children 
• Medical assistance in 12,000 clinics 
• Comfort in 8,750 homes for the orphaned and elderly  

 
By supporting this cause, we truly live out the call to be the spark that transforms lives. May your 
prayers and gifts create ripples of love and transformation. Thank you for your missionary zeal! 
Visit  https://onefamilyinmission.org/ for more information about World Mission Month. 
 
 

REMINDER FOR OUR CEMETERIES:  Please note the following: 
 
• All monuments, grave markers, planters, and flower containers are the 
responsibility of the family. 
• One monument is allowed per lot. All monuments shall be placed on 
foundations. Any corner markers are to be flush with the ground. 
• Other structures including benches, fencing, curbs or cornerstones are 
not permitted on grave sites or along the boundaries of the cemetery. 
•   Flowers or bushes may not be planted directly in the ground; they 

must be in planters placed directly to the right and/or to the left of the monument. A 
hanging planter may be on a hook with the hook in the ground directly adjacent to the 
monument with the plant directly over the monument. 
•   Gravesites are to be kept free of dead or faded decorations. These are not to be disposed 
of on cemetery property. Cemetery personnel may remove items that are deemed outdated, 
broken, unsafe for maintenance operations, or otherwise not in keeping with the serenity of 
the grounds. 
•   All flowers and decorations are to be removed by October 31st for fall cleanup.  New 
items may be placed after November 15th.   
•   Visiting times are during daylight hours, dawn to dusk. Loitering is not permitted. 
•   Water will be shut off by October 31, temperatures permitting. 
 
  If you would like to help clean our cemetery grounds during November 1-15, please contact 
  the St. Anthony parish office. Your help is greatly needed and appreciated!   
 

https://onefamilyinmission.org/


PLANNING A WILL: The Vermont Catholic Community Foundation has partnered with 
FreeWill to provide the Catholic community with access to an online software to create 
a legal will. The Diocese of Burlington is hosting a hybrid informational meeting on 
October 24, 3:00-4:00 PM about FreeWill and Estate Planning at the Chancery and via 
Zoom. Registration is required. For more information or to register for this event, 
visit: https://vtcatholicfoundation.org/events-1. Questions? Contact Ellen Kane at (802) 
846-5837 or ekane@vermontcatholic.org. 
  
COLLECTION BASKETS/OFFERING OF GIFTS: We have reinstated the traditional way 
of passing the collection basket and offering of the gifts from the entrance and down the 
aisle, in accordance with the rites and rubrics of the Liturgy. We appreciate anyone who 
would like to volunteer! 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS: Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion, deputed 
by the Bishop/Priest for a period of time, may now assist in distributing Holy 
Communion to the faithful every weekend.  
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION: Classes for grades 1-6 will meet next 
Sunday, October 29 in the Rectory basement and the Religious 
Education Center from 9:30 AM to 10:30 AM.   
 

There will be a Coffee Hour after the 8:30 AM Mass next Sunday, October 29, hosted by the 
St. Anthony Religious Education students. Please join us for coffee and refreshments! 
 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL 2025: The Knights of Columbus will be 
holding a Roast Pork Dinner on Saturday, October 21 from 5:00 PM - 
6:15 PM in the church hall. The cost is $15.00 for all over age 15 and $7.00 
for children aged 15 and under.  
 
We will be meeting Sunday, October 22, at 6:30 PM in the Rectory 
Basement. We will be making plans on how to support the Bazaar.  

 
 

BAZAAR, CRAFTS & BAKE SALE: Mark your calendars!  Saturday, 
November 18 from 9:00 AM to 3:30 PM. We hope you will join us for this 
important fundraiser for St. Anthony Church. 

 
Please keep us in mind when you are making jam, jellies, pickles, preserves, 
etc. this season. Your homemade canned and baked goods are always 
welcome! Questions? Please email Charlotte Merrill at 
dcmerril@myfairpoint.net. 

Saint Anthony 
Parish 

Christmas  
Crafts & Bake 

Sale 
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